

THE VERY REV. PROFESSOR G. MILLIGAN, D.D., D.C.L. Clerk of Senate.

The University, Glasgow.

23 May 1930.

Professor D. KARL BARTH, Siebengebirgstr. 18, B O N N, Germany.

Dear Professor Barth,

It is a great pleasure to know that you accept our offer of a D.D. degree and that you can attend in person to receive it on June 18th.

I find that there are many of our Scottish Theologians who are very anxious to have the opportunity of seeing you when you are in this country and if you are free to remain in Scotland for a few days I would venture to suggest the following programme for your consideration.

My wife and I hope that you will come to us at 2 University Gardens, Glasgow, on Tuesday, 17th, and that you remain with us over Wednesday the 18th when the degrees will be conferred.

Professor George Duncan would like much to welcome you at St. Andrews on Thursday, 19th June, for the night, and Principal Cairns of the Aberdeen Theological College would gladly have you as his guest in Aberdeen for the weekend, when you might see something of the Aberdeen Highlands.

If it is practicable for you Professor Mackintosh, the New College, Edinburgh, would gladly welcome you in Edinburgh on Monday, June 23rd, for a day or two.

All these Professors will write you further regarding arrangements if we understand that you are able and willing to extend your visit in this way. It would be a great favour if you would let me have your answer at as early a date as possible in order that I may communicate with them.

With sincere regards,

Yours truly,

Smilli gan